EDS Chess Club Registration Form
Second Semester, Grades 2-12

Who I Am: I am Coach Logan Stalions, a professional chess coach of six years’ experience, having taught over one
thousand children ages 5-18. As a nationally ranked player, I have competed in over one hundred rated chess
tournaments across the nation and am fully capable of teaching chess in unique ways that are sure to inspire students
to find a passion for learning chess and making chess fun.

Benefits of Chess: Students that participate in chess programs have been shown to have increased abilities in
Problem Solving and Math throughout high school. Chess also teaches valuable life skills such as Patience, the
Value of Hard Work, Delayed Gratification, among many others!

Please let me know if you have any questions about the Chess Club by giving me a call at 260-249-0601 or sending
me an email at CoachLoganChess@gmail.com, and I will be happy to answer your questions. I am looking forward
to a great semester!

Student’s Name:

Grade: Chess Experience (beginners welcome!)
This class is taught from the ground up and involves each student based on their needs.

Parent/Guardian Name(s):

Parent/Guardian Phone Number(s):

Parent/Guardian Email(s):
Contact information is kept strictly confidential by the Chess Coach. Contact information will not be shared to any
third parties for advertisement purposes and will only by used in regards to functioning of the class and as
necessary for the benefit of the student. There will be no spam.

After Chess Club, my child will be:
Picked up by Parent/Guardian: Going to EDS After-Care:
Chess Club will meet in the EDS iLab from 3:15-4:15 pm on the following Fridays:

January 7
January 14
January 28
February 8
February 11
February 25

March 4
March 11
April 1
April 8
April 22
April 29
May 6
May 13

Chess Club fees are $105.00 for the Spring Semester 2021-22.
Please make checks payable to Evansville Day School and provide the completed registration form and
payment to Mrs. Renschler or Ms. Ziemer on or before Thursday, December 16, 2021.



